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Comments: Mountain biking and trail access needs in Central Oregon continue to grow.

The proposed Lemon Gulch trail system is a well thought out solution that addresses the needs of trail users and
the local community. Mountain bikers and land owners have demonstrated the ability to coexist for many years.
The direct benefits far outweigh any negative impacts of this project. Not building trails will not prevent mountain
bikers from accessing and utilizing crook county recreational resources which makes a organized and
thoughtfully developed trail system even more important.

Thanks for taking the input and moving this project forward.



